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To: The Zoning Board of Appeals

My wife and I reside at 28 Broadview, which is the corner of Old Hill and Side Hill. We have
been neighbors with the Coyne’s for over 20 years. They have reviewed with us their plans to
construct a pickleball court on their property. The Coynes are wonderful neighbors, maintain
one of the nicest properties in the Old Hill neighborhood and are terrific members of our
community in every respect.

I want to express our support for the construction of the court, and the location the Coynes
have requested. The location that they are looking to put it would be the best place given
certain existing limitations (no need to remove a substantial number of old trees) and in terms
of limiting noise for neighbors.  

Please feel free to contact us with any questions.

-- 
Regards,
Mike & Lisa Swotes
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